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To paraphrase the current law to make this point, reproductive health care services 
including the termination of a pregnancy should be made in accordance with the 
applicable standard of care as defined by major medical professional organizations 
and agencies with expertise in the field of reproductive health care and not 
criminalized by elected representatives. Maine has many underserved communities 
whose individuals do not need their health care needs restricted or criminalized.


